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Summary: Um... read the title, please.  I think it's funny, but, hey,
that's me.

    Fun Things to Do with the Episode 1 Game

> <meta name="Generator"> Ten Fun Things to do with the Episode I
Playstation Game

Ten Fun Things to do with the Episode I Playstation Game

_

Author's Note: Well, I was watching my brother play this, and I got
the idea. What can I say? I was bored. Keep in mind I don't know the
names of the levels.

_

  1. Kill the queen. I always find this highly satisfying, somehow.
  2. Go to the Coruscant level where you're Obi-Wan, and everyone's
waiting for you to start, and kill someone. It gets a very
interesting reaction from the other characters.
  3. Kill Jar-Jar. BWAHAHAHAHAHAH!!!!!!! I have power over you,
little Gungan! Cower, brief mortal! COWER!!!!! *remembers her
audience* Uh, sorry, rambling again. *clears her throat* Ahem.
  4. Jump off buildings. Unfortunately, this doesn't show the
results, but it's still fun.
  5. Go to Mos Espa (sp?) and go to the place where you have to
follow Anakin, and jump on the moving slicey-dicey thing. This _does_
show fun results.
  6. Choose interesting conversations, such as "Jabba is a big fat
ugly loser who couldn't kill me if his worthless life depended on
it!" Not that that's a choice, but you get the general idea.
  7. Mute the sound and make up fun conversations for the characters.
For example, when Qui-Gon is talking to Anakin, he could say, "Die,
you little brat!" And Anakin could say, "Shove off, loser!" This is



even more fun if you record it, and play the conversations overâ€¦
and overâ€¦ and overâ€¦ *clear throat* Ahem.
  8. Don't do anything when Qui-Gon is fighting Darth Maul. This
doesn't do anything, but it's fun to watch.
  9. Go to the Gungan Palace place and kill all Gungans. Very
enjoyable.
  10. Freeze-frame the screen with the picture of Darth Maul, and
scream whenever someone tries to change it. Stare at it, and tell
your mother you're studying for college.

End
file.


